
 

                                   New Park Primary Academy 
Skipton Road, Harrogate North Yorkshire HG1 3HF 

01423 503011  
admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 Head Teacher: Mr R Mold   

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
On Monday 24th September 2018, year 1/2 will be launching their new class novel in Knox 
Country Park. The children will be spending all morning at the park and will walk back to 
New Park in time for lunch.  
 
Meeting 
We would like the children to meet us at the entrance to Knox Country Park, at the bottom 
of Old Barber, HG1 3EW at 9:00AM where their class teacher will be there to register them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REGISTRATION 
 
If you would prefer, you can bring your child to New Park Primary Academy as usual at 
8:45AM where they can walk with staff members to the Country Park.  
 
All children will need to wear school uniform and bring a coat, drink and a snack. Children 
are advised to wear trainers / wellingtons.  
 
If you are able to join your children for their book launch we would love to have you there so 
please feel free to stay for the morning with us. 
 
Mr Pratt and Mrs Umpleby 
Year 1/2 Class teachers 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Year 1/2 Novel Study Launch at Knox Country Park – 24.09.2018 
 

I will take my child to the Country Park for 9:00AM 
 
I will bring my child to New Park to walk with a member of staff at 8:45AM  
 
I will /will not be available to walk back to New Park after the book launch 
 
Emergency contact number: _________________________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________ Parent/Carer (Delete as appropriate) 
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